
Thank you Letter from Edward Parker of the Walking with the Wounded 

 

Thank you to all the members of the Stalham Farmers’ Club, for your kind invitation to come and speak 

at the annual dinner at the Sutton Staithe Hotel on Wednesday, March 11. I’d also link to thank the club’s 

members and guests for your great generosity towards Walking With The Wounded. I thoroughly enjoyed 

the evening and was very well looked after by my table and thank you for a really delicious dinner. It was 

a fabulous piece of beef and I thought one of the cheeses, the Wensum White, (provided by Sam Steggles 

of Fielding Cottage Goats’ Cheese) was spectacular. We have a lot still to do to support our veterans, and 

we do need continued help. And if any members would like further information, please visit our website, 

Walking with the Wounded. We would be delighted to hear from any of them who feel they can help. 


